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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, December 02, 2011 8:58 AM
To: 'Emery, Karen [FCL]'
Cc: Alexander, Jeriann [FCL]; Marianne Robison; Van Lam
Subject: RE: RO#359 Request to Augment Groundwater Monitoring Program 

For the December event please analyze wells MW‐3, MW‐4, MW‐7, MW‐8 and MW‐6 if you can obtain access.  I expect 
to review the CAP before the 1Q12 monitoring event and will review and comment on the proposed groundwater 
monitoring after that review. 
Regards, 
Barb Jakub 
 

From: Emery, Karen [FCL] [mailto:kemery@fugro.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2011 10:35 AM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: Alexander, Jeriann [FCL]; Marianne Robison; Van Lam 
Subject: RO#359 Request to Augment Groundwater Monitoring Program  
 
Hi Barbara- 
 
As discussed with you earlier today, on behalf of Buttner Properties, we are requesting to augment the 
groundwater monitoring program at the 2250 Telegraph Avenue site as follows: 
 

o Buttner Properties will complete groundwater monitoring at wells MW-7 and MW-8 for the next two 
quarters (to be completed in December 2011 and March 2012) as directed by the County. No other 
wells will be monitored during these next two events.  

 
o Buttner Properties further requests to discontinue groundwater monitoring of all wells at the site after 

the March 2012 sampling event until after the completion of remediation at the site as proposed in our 
Corrective Action Plan dated November 21, 2011.   

 
On behalf of Buttner Properties., we thank you in advance for your timely response to this request.  We have 
tentatively scheduled the next groundwater monitoring event for the week of December 12, 2011.   
 
Best regards, 
 
Karen A. Emery, P.G. 
Senior Project Geologist 
 
FUGRO CONSULTANTS, INC.  
1000 Broadway, Suite 440 
Oakland, California 94607 
  
Office: (510) 268-0461  Direct:  (510) 267-4432  Cell:  (510) 610-2832 
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